
 

 

 

Notice of Service Line Materials Inventory 

 

The City of Dayton completed an inventory of the water services within their community per the 

requirements of the Minnesota department of Health (MDH). During this inventory, the City 

reviewed available records, construction plans and information submitted by residents to 

categorize water services within the community. The inventory found that 2768 services were 

confirmed as non-lead, zero were confirmed as lead or galvanized and 407 services the material 

was unknown based on available data. The service line inventory is publicly available, and you 

can check the materials for your service line by visiting the Lead Inventory Tracking Tool 

(LITT) at https://maps.umn.edu/LSL/.        

       

Sincerely, 

 

Martin Farrell, Public Works Director 

https://maps.umn.edu/LSL/
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